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Scope Change

From time to time unforeseen challenges or opportunities can affect the planned budget, timeline, or overall goals of a project funded by the Student Sustainability Committee. Past examples of these situations include projects coming in under budget but having additional opportunities available, or inclement weather delaying the planting of agriculture projects.
Below please include a brief project summary and your requested changes. Attach additional documents as needed. If you have any questions, please contact the Student Sustainability Committee at sustainability-committee@illinois.edu.
General Information
Project Name: Illinois Sustainable Food Project – Pumpkin Puree

Total Amount Requested from SSC: $139,000

Contact Information
Applicant Name:  	Brian Jacobson	
Unit/Department: 	Food Science & Human Nutrition
Email Address:	 	bjacobs3@illinois.edu

Project Information
Please provide a brief background of the project, the goals, and the desired outcomes:
The project will allow many more products to be made from materials grown at the SSF and elsewhere on campus.  This includes pumpkins and squash, as well as nuts, produce, and grains.  Final products include purees, pastes, slurries, and nut butters.  This is an expansion on the existing ISFP capability.

Please provide a brief summary of how students will be involved in the project’s changes:
No change from original

Please provide a brief summary of your requested scope change. How is your request different from your original plan?
I request only a time extension to complete equipment procurements.

Additional comments (Optional)
Any additional comments/relevant information for the project proposal
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